Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Prescription Drug Monitoring Program
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

64K-1.002
American Society of Automation in Pharmacy Standards and Formats

NOTICE OF CORRECTION

Notice is hereby given that the following correction has been made to the proposed rule in Vol. 41 No. 132, July 9, 2015 issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

The Notice of Proposed Rule published on July 9, 2015, in the Florida Administrative Register (FAR) listed the date of publication of the notice of proposed rule development in FAR as November 8, 2013. May 28, 2015, should also be listed as a date on which a notice of proposed rule development was published in FAR.
THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS: Rebecca Poston, Program Manager, Prescription Drug Monitoring Program, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C-16, Tallahassee, Florida 32399.
